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¥r, Saa Fox
Inc.

]
_Ininois-
Dear Mr. Fox:

On Novesmber 23, 1973, you submitted a copy of a Consucar Product
Safety Coomission samplo analysis report en sasple 028-662ZG <howing .
that the sample of M tcsted ccatidizs aoprexizaisly 1.5 porcent -
sodium hydroxide. You stated in your accecpanying letter that Sssuing
the product was progerly labeled, it appeored that tho preduct could
be sarketsd without the use of spocial puckazing.

Since different preoduction vnits cof the proluct cay differ
insofar as tho quontity of sodiwm hydroxids preseat, we ars uncble to _
state categoricnlly that the product,EE is cot rcguircd to i
be in spocial prckacing, towever, any wnit of the product rerTosented i
by the report of analysis, shouwing less than 2 poreact by weigat scdim

" hydroxide, is not sudjoct to the child protectica packaging standarcs
for sodiia and/or potassiua hydroxids.

] Sincerely,

W gy e

e m i s

D, Stephen Le—berz
Attorncy : ’
Office of thc Gemersl Counsol

DSLecberg:clb:3/1/74

cc: Executive Director
Secretary :
Bdward Finch, 2CI ——
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